
 

 

August 14, 2020 

Dear Families & Friends, 

 

Just a quick up-date on the current situation here in the Home. Since Wednesday we have had 1 

additional staff member test positive, for a total of 6 positive; 1 tested negative and 4 are still 

pending.  

 

We have a total of 6 Residents positive, one came back negative and 4 are pending. One of the 

Residents is in Transitional Care at this time and all other Residents are here at Home in 

isolation. 

 

Testing for all Residents, (Apartment Residents included), Staff and Sisters will be on Monday 

August 17.  

 

We continue to follow all recommendations per the Minnesota Department of Health and all 

Staff, Residents and Apartment Residents are being screened per CDC/MDH guidelines. 

 

We will continue to up-date you as things change. Thank you for your prayers, understanding 

and support during these challenging times. Let us continue to pray to our foundress, Saint 

Jeanne Jugan for an end to this coronavirus pandemic.  

 

Gratefully in Christ, 

 

 
 

Sister Theresa Louisa, lsp 

Little Sisters of the Poor 

 

 
 
We could use donations of the following: 
 
Bleach 
N95 Masks 
Surgical Masks 
Disposable Medical Gowns 
Hand Sanitizer 
Disposable Hinged Containers 
Lysol Spray 
Bottled Water 
Individual Wrapped Treats 
Lotion (3oz or 6oz Sizes) 


